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March 16th, 2018 
RE: CRE Professional of the year 

To whom it may concern: 
I would like to take this opportunity to nominate Marcus Pitts for CRE Professional of the year. Marcus is a leader in the industry for business development and works across multiple disciplines within the industry including industrial, office, and retail.
Dennis and I have had the privilege of working with Marcus for several years and would like to commend him on his tremendous success. Marcus is a delight to work with and has showcased his excitement and passion of commercial real estate as a whole and The Prairie Trail Development with DRA Properties.   
Marcus’ ability to come up with creative solutions, his impressive work ethic, and his willingness to do whatever it takes to get the job done have made him a great teammate and a delight to work with.  
Marcus community involvement is a great point of pride. He is involved with Variety Telethon, American Cancer Society, Ankeny Chamber of Commerce, United Way and Ankeny Junior Football. 
Simply put, Marcus is an excellent candidate for CRE Professional of the Year. 

Sincerely, 
Tara Meredith
DRA Properties 
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